
CHRISTMAS SING 

You are invited to our annual Lehi Elementary Christmas Sing to be held on Thursday, December 15th.  There will 
be two performances.  We invite parents whose last names begin with A-L to come at 10:30 A.M. and parents 
whose names begin with M-Z please come at 1:45 P.M.  The children are practicing already to make this a fun 
show for you and a chance to get in the holiday spirit.   

 
INSIDE RECESSES 

Many parents wonder about the school policy on inside recesses.  It’s been a great fall but conditions generally 
get more extreme in the winter months.  As stated in the student handbook, students should arrive at school 
dressed for the weather conditions of the day.  Students are expected to go outside for recesses except when 
weather conditions are extreme.  In extreme conditions an inside recess is held.  Extreme conditions mean 
temperatures below 20 degrees.  For students with respiratory sensitivities, we also regularly check air quality to 
determine whether students should go outside for recess. 
 
You are welcome to check the following websites to see for yourself the information we use to make our 
decisions.  For temperature conditions we use www.weather.weatherbug.com/UT and type in the school zip 
code.  To learn about air quality we check conditions at www.airquality.utah.gov/ 
 
In cases when we call an inside recess, children eat in the lunchroom and the recess aides return them to their 
teachers in their classrooms for a “recess” time.  If you would like for your child to stay inside during lunch recess 
on other days due to illness, please send a note to the classroom teacher.  Your child will be able to stay in the 
lunchroom during lunch recess where there is supervision. During grade level recess, your child is also able to 
stay in the classroom under the teacher’s supervision. 
 
In extreme conditions in the mornings before school, children may sit in the gym where it is warm until the bell 
rings. We move outside supervision to the gym on these days.  When the bell rings, students walk through the 
halls to their classrooms. 

 
LOST AND FOUND 

We have collected a large number of personal items that have been turned into our Lost and Found area 
located in the south exit by the preschool trailer.  If your child has lost something, you may want to encourage 
them to check the Lost and Found.  Parents are also invited to check there for children‘s lost items.  We return 
coats and other items when students’ names are on them.  Any unmarked and unclaimed items remaining 
after school on December 16th will be donated to charity. 
 

 
DECEMBER Calendar 

Dec. 1st:  Band/Choir Concert for Parents 7:00 P.M. 
Dec. 2nd:  Report Cards go home with students 
Dec. 5th:  Band/Choir Concert for Students 
Dec. 8th:  Choir Fieldtrip to Lehi High School 
Dec.14th:  Dads and Donuts for 4th Grade 
Dec.15th:  Christmas Sing for Parents 
 10:30 A.M. for last names beginning with A-L 
 1:45 P.M. for last names beginning with M-Z 
Dec.16th:  Last day for students in 2010 
 
 

 
 

Last day of school in 2010 is December 16th 
School Resumes in 2011 on January 3rd

 

 

  
Enjoy a great Enjoy a great holiday season with family holiday season with family 

and fr iendsand fr iends !!
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